From: Judith Frydland 
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 10:47 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Grant Ullrich
Subject: FW: PCA Midwest

Hi Steve,

I hope all is well.  I spoke at this event Tuesday, March 13th and also attended with Deputy Commissioner Grant Ullrich and Plumbing Asst. Chief John Flynn, all of which attended in our official capacity.  

Judith Frydland, Commissioner

Department of Buildings

